











Dear Parents/Carers

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER - MONDAY 24 MAY 2021

Just a reminder that the School Photographer will be in school all day next Monday to take photographs of the whole school. Please can you make sure your child wears their school uniform on this date as the photographs may be used for display purposes. Thank you for your support.

NATIONAL STORY TELLING MONTH - 28 MAY 2021

It is National Story Telling Month in May. To celebrate this, the children may come to school dressed up as their favourite character from a book next Friday.

PARENTS & CARERS ADVISER GROUP

We are setting up a Parents & Carers Adviser Group for pupils in Reception to Y5 in the Summer Term and it will continue in September 2021 throughout the following school year.

The meetings are so parents and carers have a voice in the events, policies, curriculum and procedures at Holmwood School.

As the sessions will only be accessible through Microsoft Teams, for online meetings you will need access to a computer and also a personal email address.

Please can you complete the form overleaf to register your interest in this group and we will send you further information.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

HALF-TERM HOLIDAY

Just a reminder that school closes for the half-term holiday on Friday 28 May 2021. School reopens on Monday 07 June 2021.

If you need to contact school over the half-term holiday, please ring the school's main telephone number 01642 819157. Please leave any messages and Mr Ley will return your call as soon as possible.

Our website can be accessed on www.holmwoodschool.org.uk or just type Holmwood School, Middlesbrough into Google.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DATES	
Friday 18 June 2021 &	We have arranged PD Days on these dates. School will be closed and staff will not be available.
Monday 21 June 2021	School will re-open on Tuesday 22 June 2021.
END OF YEAR REPORTS – 09 JULY 2021	
End of Year Reports will be sent home to parents/carers on Friday 09 July 2021.	
PARENTS' EVENING – WEEK BEGINNING 12 JULY 2021	
Parents' Evening for your child's class will be held via telephone calls from week beginning 12 July 2021.	
More information will be sent out nearer the time.	
Dennis Ley Headteacher	
PARENTS & CARERS ADVISER GROUP	
I am interested in joining the Parents & Carers Adviser Group for Holmwood School.	
Signed	Date
Parent of	